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Galloway Township, NJ - The School of Graduate and Continuing Studies at The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey will offer an information session on Wednesday, Nov. 19 to 
prospective students interested in a course in Advanced Pathophysiology to be held at Kramer 
Hall in Hammonton, NJ. 

Pathophysiology relates to the functional changes that accompany a particular syndrome or 
disease. The course offers a way to begin a Master’s in Nursing program, and will be offered on 
Wednesday evenings at Stockton’s Kramer Hall instructional site beginning in January 2015. 
The course will include both online and face-to-face instruction. 

The information session will be held on Nov. 19 from 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. in Room 207 at Kramer 
Hall, 30 Front Street in Hammonton. 

For more details on the course and the information session, please visit stockton.edu/grad 
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